WHS Soccer Announces Schedule Change
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Watauga High girl's soccer coach Brittany Bolick has announced that the Pioneers will play
Forbush in a make-up game on Friday, April 12. The JV game begins at 5:30 p.m.; the varsity
match starts at 7

p.m. This game was originally scheduled on March 1, but was postponed due to inclement

weather.

The JV game against Ashe County scheduled for that day will be made up at a later date yet to
be announced. A reminder, the Ashe County game scheduled for Monday, March 25, will now
be played Wednesday, April 17.

WHS (1-2-2 overall; 0-0-1 Northwestern 3A/4A Conference) travels to South Caldwell tonight.
The JV match starts at 5:30 p.m.; the varsity game starts at 7 p.m.




